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A Report on 

“Just A Minute Program on Gender Parity Vs Gender Equality” 

 

Department of MBA organized Just A Minute program on “Gender parity versus 

Gender equality” under women’s forum for girl students on 20-09-2019. Total 34 MBA girl 

students have participated along with MBA lady faculty in this program. 

In this program, the students expressed their views on gender parity and gender 

equality and also spoke about how to measure gender balance in a given situation. Some 

students expressed that Gender equality is more than equal representation, it is strongly tied 

to women's rights, and often requires policy changes. 
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